
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

The Board of Education of the Cleveland Heights-University Heights City School District (the 
“District”) is seeking proposals from food service management companies interested in 
providing food operations and management services at the District’s school facilities (the 
“Services”).  Food service management companies interested in providing the Services may 
obtain from the District, at the address set forth below, its Food Service Management Company 
Request for Proposal and Contract (“RFP”) which details the procedures and conditions for 
submitting a proposal for the Services.  Proposals should be submitted to the District at that same 
address not later than 12:00 noon Eastern Time June 14, 2019.  Proposals received after this date 
and time will not be accepted. 

The RFP may be obtained from, and proposals should be delivered to: 

Cleveland Heights-University Heights City School District 
2155 Miramar Boulevard 

University Heights, OH 44118 
Attention: George Petkac, Director of Business & Operations 

Phone: 216-371-7171 
E-mail: g_petkac@chuh.org 

A “pre-proposal” conference will be held on May 31, 2019 at 1:00 p.m. Eastern Time at the 
Board of Education office at: 

Cleveland Heights-University Heights City School District 
2155 Miramar Boulevard 

University Heights, OH 44118 

This legal notice is posted on the School District’s internet web site.  The legal notice may be 
accessed at www.chuh.org 
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